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I strongly oppose this anti-democratic bill SB210. There is no need for it and that is 

well known. Oregon's elections are the safest and most reliable, primarily due to 

automatic mail-in ballots.  

 

This is a blatant attempt at voter submission, confusion,  obscured voter rights, and 

reduced voter turnout.  

 

I'm disgusted by this proposal.You must oppose this bill and restore voting rights 

 

Respectfully  submitted, registered Oregon voter 


